
Adam Rude <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Christian Development Apartments McKay Rd 

Steve Drake Tue, Feb 9, 2021 at 10:29 AM
To: arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com

Mr. Rude.....my name is Steve Drake, President of New Park Condo Association,..like Jan Itce, ...New Park residents
share the same concerns plus negative effect to land and property values....also if not mistaken Christian work has often
violated city building codes...too many units for this area....retention pond....security for surrounding properties.....Thank
you for your consideration....Steve Drake, New Park Condo Association 

Sent from my iPhone




